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HEC work to briefly close section of Chicago Avenue 

HARRISONBURG, Va. – Installation of new concrete power poles will force a brief closure of a stretch of Chicago Avenue in 
north Harrisonburg on Thursday. 

The work will take place tomorrow from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m., between Mt. Clinton Pike and Shenandoah Street. A detour will 
be in place. All residences will be accessible during the project. 

Drivers should use caution in this area while work takes place. 

The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of Virginia.  It is home to approximately 54,000 
people.  More information about the City of Harrisonburg is available online at www.HarrisonburgVA.gov.  
 

 

 
### 

http://www.harrisonburgva.gov/
http://www.harrisonburgva.gov/
http://www.facebook.com/HarrisonburgVA
http://www.twitter.com/HarrisonburgVA
http://www.flickr.com/photos/harrisonburgva/sets
http://www.youtube.com/harrisonburgvirginia
http://www.harrisonburgva.gov/subscribe
http://instagram.com/HarrisonburgVA

